
Dear Families, 

 

Thank you for being a part of George and Veronica Phalen Leadership Academy, and thank you to everyone who joined 

our virtual Principal Meet and Greets this week!  As we shared, we will reopen for our families and scholars on

Tuesday, August 11th. If you have not already, please visit GVP.PhalenAcademies.org or log in to Infinite Campus to

register.

 

As we prepare to return to school,  the safety of our staff and scholars are top priorities. While there will be some things

that we cannot accommodate this year for safety reasons,  we will continue to strengthen our support for our scholars. 

We have some major enhancements unfolding to ensure that we can continue to provide our families the absolute best.

We will provide a free iPad or laptop  to every single scholar to support at-home and on-campus learning.  We will also

have our school and call center numbers available to  support you if you choose to continue to learn at home. For families

ready to return to campus, our building procedures have been enhanced with a key focus on health, safety and building

sanitation. We will utilize the E-Mist Sanitation System to clean and disinfect classrooms every single day and after each

class, both our teachers and our scholars will be provided with protective masks and face shields, and everyone entering

the building will be required to wear a mask and   have their temperature screened prior to entry. We will not provide

school bus transportation at GVP this year in order to comply with social distancing and the highest available safety

precautions and guidelines.

 

We thank you in advance for your cooperation and support as we work to keep each of our teachers and scholars safe. If

you have any questions you can reach me at nfama@phalenacademies.org. As always, school leaders Dr. Starr or Mr.

Cassoddy can also be reached at 317.333.6980.

  

Thank you again for bringing your scholar to us at  George and Veronica Phalen Leadership Academy. We look forward

to welcoming you back on August, 11th! 

 

Highest Regard, 

 

Nicole Fama

PLA Regional Director

 

Nicole Fama
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